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Contact us at 866-WV-WOODS or 
visit BEYONDTHEBACKYARD.ORG

Do You Want More Information
on Beyond The Backyard?

BEYOND THE BACKYARD 
SAYS THANK YOU!
Beyond the Backyard would like to say thank you 

to Doug Benefield of the Illinois Connection for 

being so gracious and offering a hunt to one of 

our members.   The Illinois Connection is a Premier 

Whitetail Outfitter and is home of the legendary 

Midwest monster whitetail trophy giants.   

BTB Member, Torrey Anderson and his father had 

an awesome hunt at the Illinois Connection in 

November 2012.  Torrey saw a lot of big bucks and 

on the last day of the hunt wounded a big one! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information on scheduling 

your hunt with the Illinois Connection, you can 

visit their website at www.illinoisbowhunting.com 

or visit them on facebook at:  www.facebook.com/

Illinois-Connection.

he Annual West Virginia Hunting and 
Fishing Show is set for January 18, 19 and 
20, 2013 at the Charleston Civic Center.    

Beyond the Backyard will be in booths #134/135.   

We invite you to stop by and find out the latest 
information on Beyond the Backyard.   We also 

hope that you will encourage all of your friends 
to come by our booth and sign up for a free 
membership.  New members receive a BTB Hat 
when they sign up.  We will have several door 
prizes to give-away this year.    

Hope to see you there!

The 2013 West Virginia  
Hunting & Fishing Show



To receive this newsletter by email, call 866-WV-WOODS or email us at cscott@beyondthebackyard.org Be sure to fan our Facebook page, where you can receive news and enter contests too!

Fan Us and Stay Up-To-Date

BEAR   
DEER   

BEAVER   

OTTER   
BOAR   

RACOON   

BOBCAT  
SKUNK   

COTTONTAIL   

TURKEY   
COYOTE 
WEASEL 

Using the list below, find the words that are hidden 
in the jumble.

It is difficult to find things to do outside during the winter months, unless you go snow skiing!  Snowshoe 
Resort is one of the premier ski resorts on the east coast.  Thousands flock to this Pocahontas County jewel for 
a wintertime get-away.  The skiing season stretches from mid-November to early spring.  Most of the lodging 
at snowshoe provides slope side convenience, allowing guests to walk out their back door and onto the slopes.  
Remember, children under five years old ski for free at Snowshoe!  Contact Snowshoe Resort today at 877-441-
4FUN or visit their website at www.snowshoemtn.com. 

Beyond the Backyard WebsiteSnowshoe Resort

Beyond The Backyard is asking all of its members to 
become a fan of our organization on Facebook at www.
facebook.com/beyondthebackyard.   This is a great way 
for us to share stories and photographs of our outdoor 
adventures. This also allows us to keep all of our members 
up-to-date on events around the Mountain State. We also 
post all of our hunting and fishing adventures on  

 
YouTube. If you would like to check out some of our 
videos, simply go to www.youtube. com and search 
‘Beyond The Backyard.’  Once you are there, be sure to 
subscribe to our page. You may also visit us on the web 
at www.beyondthebackyard.org. This is another way that 
we can stay connected and keep your family active in the 
outdoors!

The  
Trophy 
Room
Beyond the Backyard 
receives pictures from our 
members each week of their 
outdoor activities and most 
recent hunts.   We have started 
a new photo album called the 
“Trophy Room” and would like 
to share a few with you.   If 
you would like to add your 
picture to the trophy room, 
please email them to cscott@
beyondthebackyard.org or 
post them to www.facebook.
com/beyondthebackyard.    
 
Hope you enjoy!

Would you like to be  
the next kid featured in  
our member spotlight?   

 
Sign up at: 

www.beyondthebackyard.org

Beyond the Backyard’s website is a great place to learn about what the mountain state has to offer young 
hunters.  Currently, we have decided to redesign our website so you can keep up with our events and see new 
pictures of our members.   When you visit our site, be sure to check out our photo gallery and upload your 
photos from your latest outdoor adventure.  The pictures do not have to be hunting or fishing only pictures, 
we encourage you to upload scenic photographs and other photos of your family and friends enjoying their 
time in the outdoors.   Web address is still www.beyondthebackyard.org and you can expect to see all the 
changes by March 2013. 

 Breanna Preece

Member Spotlight
Name:  Breanna Preece
 
Born:  December 22, 2002
 
Lives in:  Charleston, WV 
 
Is in the  4th Grade at Malden Elementary  

 
Siblings:  Kelly Preece
 
Parents:  Aaron and Jennifer Preece

 
Activities:  Reading, writing, hunting and fishing 

with my dad  
Favorite Food:  Pancakes
 
Favorite Hobby:  Passing football, jump roping 

and just playing outside 
 
Favorite TV Show:   Pair of Kings

 
About:  Green And Orange are her favorite colors. 

She likes going to church at Springfork Baptist 

Church in Campbell’s Creek, WV. She also likes to 

go camping at Summersville Lake.

 

Caleb Williams

Taylor Moore

Katie Wine

Jason Gillispie


